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Enterprise 

 
Our Y2 Enterprise group are involved in a £10 

Enterprise project with other schools within 

our network. As part of this project our 

children have decided that they would like to 

use Enterprise to make a positive change in the 

world (A letter with further details will be sent 

home). We would be grateful for your empty 

crisp packets which we are using for the 

project. Thank you. 

  

Writing Workshop 

 
Parents of KS1 children are invited to a 

Writing Workshop led by Miss Haynes on 

Thursday 19th January at 1.30p.m.  The 

workshop is designed to give you ideas and 

support for helping your child at home. 

Topics 

 
Nursery    -     Jack Frost 

Reception  -     People Who Help Us 

Y1             -     Toys 

Y2            -      Near and Far 

 

 

Happy New Year 

 
Welcome back and happy new year to all our 

children and families! We trust you had a 

lovely relaxing holiday and are ready for our 

new term. We would like to thank you for 

your very kind donations of food which we 

delivered just before Christmas to St. 

Andrew’s Foodbank – they were very 

grateful 

The staff would like to take this opportunity 

to thank you for their very kind Christmas 

gifts. 

            

 

Y2 Swimming 

 
A requirement of the Aquatic Centre is that 

boys must wear trunks not shorts for 

swimming. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

After School Clubs 

 
Monday After School Clubs start on 16th 

January for five weeks until February half 

term then continue for a further five weeks 

after half term. Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm. 

 

LSSP Gymnastics Competition 

 
A group of children from Y2 are taking part 

in a Gymnastics Competition on Wednesday 

18th January at Enterprise South Liverpool 

Academy. Good luck Team Lister! 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Computing           Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Mrs Jones 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                       Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

  

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

Tuesday           Musical Theatre Club 3-4pm 

 

Wednesday      LSSP Gymnastics Competition 

     

Thursday      Y2 Swimming 

 

                       Writing Workshop 1.30pm  

 

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 
                  
  

                  

Friday          Biscuit Day – 2H to bring   

                         Biscuits 

 

                         Gymnastics  Club 3-4pm 

 

                  

 

                          

ATTENDANCE  

 

18th   Dec   -   22nd  Dec 

 

           RD     87.00 

           RM     96.30 

           1C      94.30 

           1K      92.00 

           2H      95.50 

           2W      98.12 

           AM      88.60 

           PM       87.50 

 

Only 2 class in green for the above 

week! Well done to RM and 2W! 

 

 
        Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.15A.M. 

 

 

Attendance for the above date: 

 

94.60% 
 

                Uniform 

 
Please ensure all items of your child’s 

uniform are clearly labelled with their name 

on. Thank you. 

 

Contact Details 

 
Have your contact details changed? If you have 

a new mobile/home phone number or address 

then please inform the school office. Thank 

you. 


